Notice to Gorham Residents
In observance of the Christmas Holiday the Public Works Department/Transfer Station 
will be closed on Tuesday, December 25th and will reopen on Wednesday, December 26th.  If Tuesday is your scheduled collection day, your garbage will be picked up on Wednesday, December 26th.  Happy Holidays!

